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Dear Partners: 
 

 
Please note that HOMA has discontinued use of the angled guide claw used in autocoupling part 
numbers 8604018 (1” guide rails) and 8604008 (1/2” guide rails). These part numbers are being 
replaced by 8604019 (1” rails) and 8604005 (1/2” rails) and will use a straight guide claw, as shown 
below (Figure 1). 

 
With this assembly, the lifting point is through the central loop of the handle. IMPORTANT: DO NOT 
lift from the rear tab attached to the handle or the pump will bind on the guide rails during retrieval 
(Figure 2).  

     
Figure 1           Figure 2 

 
Upon special request, the angled guide claw can still be ordered, but must be ordered from Germany 
and will require additional lead time. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ryan Sura 
 
Senior Application Engineer 
Email:  rsura@homapump.com 
Phone: (203) 736-8890 ext. 252 
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